



May 31, 2016

Valerie Gerstein Village of Arlington Heights Department of Building & Health Services 33 S. Arlington Heights Road Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Ms. Gerstein:

This letter is a request for a waiver of the bond required for a 2016 raffle license. We are raffling a quilt made by our volunteers and myself at our Run/Walk on the morning of June 18th at Arlington Park International Racecourse. Proceeds from the raffle and the event will fund ovarian cancer research, create earlier awareness of ovarian cancer by educating the public about symptoms and risk factors, and provide support to women and their families fighting this disease.

The National Ovarian Cancer Coalition is 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. A statement confirming our 501(c)(3) status and the 2016 Raffle License Application accompany this letter.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sundra G. Cues

Sincerely,

Sandra A. Cord

NOCC Illinois Chapter Manager